
 

 

 

 

Effective 

July 1, 2018 
Bus passengers are required to wear 

seatbelts under California law. 

Not wearing a seatbelt is                        

punishable by a fine. 

 

 

 
 

 

Children under the age of 8 and under 4’9” in height 

must be PROPERLY RESTRAINED                                       

in a Child Restraint Seat… 

…unless the regular bus seatbelt can lay low and tight 

against child’s hips and NOT across their stomach.   


